
 
Delegates Report: 
 
Norway, NFES 
 
In Norway there are two associations for private investigators. Our 
competitive association just changed their name to almost the same as the 
name we have put on our association. We feel uncomfortable with this 
situation. Or maybe we should feel proud about other people wanting to be 
Mixed up with the confusion about two associations with nearly the same name 
!!   
 
 
Our association is working for a licence to come in Norway- but this is job 
that will take some time. There are no signal from the government about any 
change in their attitude regarding this issue. 
  
It is with regret to inform you that we are not able to be present at the 
meeting this year. Hopefully we will be present next year. 
Good luck with the meeting. 
 
This is the report from Norway.  
 
    
Regards 
 
Kjetil Eide 
Secretary 
Norwegian Association of investigation and security. 
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